
 

 

  

It’s time for tennis     

  

Welcome back to all returning BTC members and a huge hello to all of you who have just 

signed on. You’re going to find that you’ve just joined the best little tennis club in the land. 

  

We start Saturday, May 6.  OPENING DAY for the Bracebridge Tennis Club. We’ve got round 

robin tennis, snacks and prizes at Kerr Park beginning at 9:30 a.m. and running till noon.  

And there’s more: BTC has over-grips for you. They are free; we will even help you put them 

on.  

We want to say Rain or Shine but please check our website (www.bracebridgetennisclub.com) 

closer to the opening date when we’ll have a better call on the weather. 

  

In the meantime…. 

  

Scheduled BTC league play starts end of May/beginning of June. To get onto our league 

schedulers’ lists and therefore onto the court, please complete your registration and send your 

membership payment to treasurer@bracebridgetennisclub.com before Monday May 15. 

  

New this year: 

  

1. This is exciting. Online court booking is coming. Starting June 1, all BTC members will be 

able to reserve a court during non-programmed club hours. No more leaving home hoping 

there will be a court available to play.  Watch for more news, including sign up information, 

coming to you later in May. 

 

2. Even more exciting. BTC is offering Beginner Lessons. BTC members have the first 

opportunity to get friends/relatives/neighbours over 16 yrs involved in tennis. This really is an 

amazing package. 

  

It’s two hours of on-court instruction per week for four weeks. A free new Wilson graphite 

racquet. Yes, free. Plus $20 off a BTC membership. 

Lesson dates: Mondays - June 5,12,19,26  5-7pm 

Cost: $170 a person. 

Limit 8 students. Pro: Davi Singh 

To register: email membership@bracebridgetennisclub.com. 

N.B. Subject line is Beginner Lessons. 

  

Back by popular demand (and bigger and better): 

http://www.bracebridgetennisclub.com/
mailto:membership@bracebridgetennisclub.com


 

  

1. Lessons with Davi  

Visiting pro Davi Singh is returning to BTC to provide more outstanding tennis instruction on 

our courts. Watch for notifications of upcoming signups for open and advanced level lessons 

during July and August. Better still, register your interest now. 

Email membership@bracebridgetennisclub.com.   

Important: Subject line is Lessons. 

  

2. We’re getting competitive 

 We’ve been invited back to Beaumaris Yacht Club (hosted by Davi Singh) for some friendly but 

definitely competitive mixed doubles. 

Date: Friday, August 11. Starting at 1 p.m. 

  

Plus… 

  

The Orillia Tennis Club has invited us to play them at their club on the following dates. 

Wed., June 28; Wed., July 6; Wed., Aug. 23. Time: 10:30 am until noon 

Maximum 8 players per club. $10 guest fee 

 

Interested in competitive tennis? Email btcsecretary2021@gmail.com  

Subject line: Competitive 

Judy will assemble the teams (with spares) and confirm with participants 

  

Remember - It all starts Saturday May 6. See you at Kerr Park @ 9:30 a.m. 

  

 

mailto:membership@bracebridgetennisclub.com
mailto:btcsecretary2021@gmail.com

